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         P R O C E E D I N G S
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  Good afternoon,
everyone.  This is Judge McNamara.  I'm on
the line.  Judge Dougal and Judge White are
also on the line.
     Is anyone on the line for the
Petitioner?
          MS. HIGGINS:  Yes, your Honor.
This is Gabrielle Higgins and Kathryn Hong on
behalf of Petitioner.  Petitioner singular.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  All right.  That's
Petitioner Vizio; is that right?
          MS. HIGGINS:  Yes.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  Okay.  And how
about for the Patent Owner?
          MR. ZOLTICK:  Yes.  For the Patent
Owner, your Honor, Marty Zoltick and my
colleague, Michael Jones.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  Okay.  And I
understand we have a Court Reporter on the
line; is that right?
          THE COURT REPORTER:  Yes, sir.  My
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name is Gail Reed.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  All right.  And as
I said, Judge Dougal and Judge White are on
the line, so we are prepared to begin.
     I think it was the Patent Owner who
requested this conference; is that right?
          MR. ZOLTICK:  Yes, your Honor.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  Okay.  Well, why
don't you begin then.
          MR. ZOLTICK:  Sure.  So we
requested the conference call to address two
matters.  The first one was proposed change
to the scheduling orders.
     And the second matter was
authorization -- seeking authorization to
file a Motion for Additional Discovery
directed to the real party-in-interest issue.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  Let me -- let me
interrupt you for just a second because I
might be able to short-circuit the discussion
on the change to the scheduling order.
     We have -- the panel has reviewed the
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circumstances, and we are not currently in a
position to change the date of the final
hearing of the trial hearing --
          MR. ZOLTICK:  Okay.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  -- which I think
is part of your proposal.  So to the extent
that you might want to go back and rethink or
revisit your conversations with each other
about that, you might want to do that and get
back to us with another proposal.  But as I
said, right now, we're not in a position to
change the hearing date.
          MR. ZOLTICK:  No.  I understand the
situation.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  Yeah, they get
scheduled a long time out.
          MR. ZOLTICK:  Yes.
          JUDGE McNAMARA:  And it's difficult
for us with room reservations and all that
sort of thing, so.
          MR. ZOLTICK:  No.  I understand.
And we had tried to move that date just to
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